
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

KS1 Hook Sheet W/b: 24.6.19 

Hook: The Seaside 

We will become members of a seaside planning committee, who 

wish to build a community centre to hold a historical seaside 

exhibit. What challenges will the planning committee face? Will 

building the exhibit be as straight forward as we hoped?  

Phonics 

Miss McIntyre – Year 1 

common exception words.  

Mr Allen – Year 2 common 

exception words  

Miss Allan – Phase 5 review 

Mrs Palmer – suffix spelling 

patterns  

Maths 
In Year 1 we will be learning different 

strategies to solve missing number 

problems.  

In Year 2 we will be revising a number 

of different mathematical concepts; 

we will be looking at telling time to 

the nearest 5 minutes; using 

different coins to make the same 

amount; and reading scales in steps of 

2, 5 and 10.  

English 
In Year 1 we will be learning the 

difference between question and 

exclamation sentences. We will 

practice writing the different 

sentence types to develop our 

persuasive writing skills.  

In Year 2 we will be learning about 

the present and past tense. We will 

be using what we have learnt to help 

us plan our report writing.  

Theme  

In science we will be learning about beach 

habitats. We will practice identifying 

different animals and begin to think about 

why they might live there.  

In PSHE we will be introduced to our class 

ask it baskets. We will discuss how and why it 

might be used in class.  

How Hill - not long 

to go now….  

We are all getting 

very excited about 

our upcoming trip to 

How Hill! Just a 

polite reminder to 

parents about 

outstanding 

paperwork that 

needs to be 

returned ASAP. 

Thank you for your 

continued support! 

Spellings  
Please practice your spellings 

at home. 

Year One Spellings 

We will be sending 

home individual 

spellings for the 

children to have a go 

at learning. 

 
Year Two Spellings 

We will be sending 

home individual 

spellings for the 

children to have a go 

at learning. 

 

We will be exploring the theme of Courage in collective worship this term.  

We are very impressed 

with the number of 

children reading every 

day at home! This is 

making a big difference. 

Well done everyone!  

Sports Day – 27th June 2019 
We will be holding our annual sports day 

event on Thursday 27th June at 2pm til 

3pm. The children will need to have their 

PE kits in school and a named water 

bottle. We hope you will be able to join us 

in cheering on the children! 
 


